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PRESIDENT’S CORNER  

Wahoo!! Spring is here! At least that’s what the calendar says. Mother Nature 

must be off her meds cause with night time temperatures in the 20’s isn’t 

what I call Spring!! What the heck?!?!?  But a little 

chill in March didn’t stop us. 

 

Former Society member Woody Gardner, of        

Currituck,  generously donated part of his daylily col-

lection to CNCDS, for us to grow and sell at shows 

(like the one coming up this month.) 

Several weeks ago, armed with shovels and plastic bags, a small 

team of us descended on his garden and within a few hours we had 

cleaned him out!  

The plants were taken to Pat’s farm in Hertford and       

another small army of us got them separated and planted. 

We now have lots of new plants to take to the Currituck 

Master Gardner event this month. Thank you again Woody 

for your most generous donation to our little Society! 



CNCDS APRIL CALENDAR 

Our next meeting will be Sunday, 10 April at 2PM. Great Hope Baptist Church, 131 Great Hope 

Church Rd in Hertford is graciously allowing us the use of their Fellowship Hall. Feel free to bring a 

snack to share. Don’t forget Tool Time!! 

SUNDAY 10 APRIL 

The weather forecast will determine the actual date of this event.  Notice will go out via email.  Ei-

ther way, the morning will be set aside to Dig, Split, Splash, and Pack the plants for the Master Gar-

deners Sale. This will happen at Pat’s home, 503 W Bear Swamp Rd, Hertford.  

WEDNESDAY 20 APRIL or THURSDAY 21 APRIL 

We load in at the Cooperative Extension Office Auditorium, 120 Community Way, Barco (next to the 

YMCA.)  We are allowed from 12N until 5P to get all of our plants in and set up.  The more of us 

that can help, the faster the project will go.  Remember to park on the SIDE of the back of the 

building versus the front.  It is a much shorter walk. 

FRIDAY 22 APRIL  (rain or shine) 

Our first plant sale of 2022!  Wahoo!  This is 9A—4P.  The organization really doesn’t like to have 

vendors leave early.  So the load out time is pretty firm.  We will have sign up sheets at the next 

meeting to see who can do what when.  This event is always a lot of fun. Plus, we have the        

opportunity to talk with other like minded gardeners about joining our Society. 

SATURDAY 23 APRIL  (rain or shine) 


